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Gozo Cruise and Crews Maritime Activity 
 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that a 

sailing regatta will be held on Saturday 15th April 2017. 

 

The start and finish line of the regatta is outside Mgarr Harbour – Gozo, point A on 

attached chart.  

 

The sailing regatta consists of eight sailing boats of various sizes, departing from point A 

at 1100 hours, sailing towards point B outside il-Prajjet (Popeye Village) and returning to 

point A. The sailing boats will always keep to the west of the route used by the Gozo 

Channel ferries and the regatta will be finished by 1700 hours 

 

 

Masters of all vessels not directly involved in this sailing event are asked to keep clear of 

the area, and observe any instructions that may be given by the event organisers safety 

vessels and by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on channel 12.  

 

 

 

Charts effected:  BA 211, 2537, 194  




